
 

Mission Evaluation 
 

To make CERT teams more effective we need your feedback.  Please answer the 

following questions and return to team leader before you leave or enclose in return 

envelope and mail to CERT office when you return home. Thank you! 

 

1.  What was your single most memorable experience during this CERT mission? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2.  What did you appreciate the most during this trip? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3.  What did you like least about this trip? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4.  What would you recommend to make the next trip here more effective? 

 

 

 

 

 

Signature Optional_________________________________ 
 

Please return to: CERT International ~ PO Box 763 ~ Crossville, TN 38557 


